
WILLIAM L. NEICHTER 
ATTORNEY AT LAW 
1313 LYNDON LANE 

SUITE 115 
LOUISVILLE, KENTUCKY 40222 

(502) 429-0266 

November 22, 1994 

Ms. Jane Norris 
WHAS Radio 84 
P.O. Box 1084 
520 W. Chestnut Street 
Louisville, KY 40202 

Re: Radio Program of November 22nd 

Dear Jane: 

I want to personally thank you for having Harold Weisberg on 
your show today. He is certainly the expert on this subject 
and I thought your show was very good today. 

Is it possible to get a tape of the show, especially the 10:00 a.m. 
to 11:00 a.m. segnent with Weisberg? I missed part of it be-
cause I was in court. 

I enclose a copy of Whitewash II, Weisberg's second book which 
has a picture that is apparently Lee Harvey Oswald on the 
front steps of the Texas School Book Depository. I also include 
a letter from Kentucky Senator John Sherman Cooper, in which 
he refutes his belief in the single bullet theory. 

.Again, thank you very much. Good luck with your show. 

Sincerely, 

William L. Neichter 
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